Together We Can

®
:l
Year 5 & 6 — Overnight Great Aussie Bush Camp 2022

(TEA GARDENS CAMPUS)
Wednesday 7th December until Friday 9th December 2022

Wednesday 24 August 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

Plans are being made for a combined Kentlyn and Ruse Public Schools three day overnight camp to The Great Aussie
Bush Camp, Tea Garden Campus for Years 5 and 6.

Due to the very generous donation of our P&C of $2,000, the cost of this camp is now $300.00. This includes
meals, accommodation and transport in air-conditioned coaches.

Thank you to the parents that have paid their deposit and continue to pay their instaliments. A kind reminder that the
next installment is due on Friday 26 August 2022.

Total still owed: ... et

This is an amazing opportunity for our students to experience a wide range of activities that they may normally not get
the chance to do. These include rock climbing, canoeing, giant swing, raft building, fencing and archery. Al of these
activities are conducted by highly trained instructors who are able to teach our students to participate safely and within
their own comfort zone. It is an adventure camp and will include activities that are fun, challenging, diverse and
memorable.  If you would like some more information about the camp, please visit the following website:

httgs:/Iwww.bushcamg.com.au/locations/tea—gardens/

Below is a proposed payment plan for parents and carers to follow if required. Of course, parents/carers can pay the full
amount of $300.00 at any time before Friday 27 November 2022, when the last instalment is required.
More information regarding the camp will be issued soon.

If you have any questions or concerns with meeting payments, please contact Ms Kavallaris for possible further support.

Payment Amount Date Due

Deposit $25.00 27 May 2022

2 instalment $25.00 27 June 2022

3 Instalment $50.00 27 July 2022

4% Instalment $50.00 26 August 2022

5t Instalment $50.00 27 September 2022
6" Instalment $50.00 27 October 2022
Final Instalment $50.00 27 November 2022

Please Note: School representation and attendance at excursions, special school activities and out of school
activities is dependent upon the continued demonstration of appropriate behaviour and an appropriate attitude
in all aspects of school life.

Regards,

Androula Kavallariy

Androula Kavallaris
Principal

Always Our Best



